
NCC-048522-20 Government funding EV points 
 
 
Dear Requester, 
 
Further to your request for information under the Freedom of Information Act, please see below. 
 
We trust this now resolves your enquiry. Where we have not been able to provide details we expect 
that this information is not held by Nottinghamshire county Council at this time. 

 

We suggest all requesters search under our publication scheme in advance of requesting information 
under the freedom of information act. 

 

Nottinghamshire County Council regularly publishes previous FOIR, s and answers on its website, 
under Disclosure logs. (see link) http://site.nottinghamshire.gov.uk/thecouncil/democracy/freedom-
of-information/disclosure-log/ 

 

You can use the search facility using keywords. i.e. care / home etc. 
If you are unhappy with the service you have received in relation to your request and wish to make a 
complaint or request a review of our decision, you should write to the Team Manager, Complaints 
and Information Team, County Hall, West Bridgford, Nottingham, NG2 7QP or email 
complaints@nottscc.gov.uk .  

   

Kind Regards 
Complaints and Information Team 
Nottinghamshire County Council 
 
 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

I am writing to request the following information under the Freedom of Information Act from 
the Council. 

Please note that throughout these questions, the phrase “On Street Charging Point” 
refers to the installation of charging points for electric vehicles in on-street locations 
with the primary purpose of being used by residents.  

 

QUESTION 1 

1) Has your council applied for funding from the government’s ‘On Street 
Residential Chargepoint Scheme’? (The scheme that is being run by OZEV and 
the Energy Saving Trust).  

No.  

If your answer to question 1 is YES, please answer question 2: 

QUESTION 2 
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2 a)  How much government money has your council been granted to date through 
the ‘On Street Residential Chargepoint Scheme’? 
2 b) How many on street charging points has your council installed to date, using 
funding from the‘’On Street Residential Chargepoint Scheme’?  
2 c) How many on street charging points had your council already installed before 
applying for the ‘On Street Residential Chargepoint Scheme’? (to include any on 
street charging points that the council has installed to date without any government 
funding). 
 

If your answer to question 1 is NO, please answer question 3: 
QUESTION 3 

3 a) Has your council installed any on street charging points to date? If so, please 
provide a figure of how many on street charging points you have installed. 

No. 
 

3 b) Does your council have any future plans, or plans already underway, to apply 
for funding from the government’s ‘On Street Residential Changepoint Scheme’? 

This is dependant on the outcome of the EV on-street study referred to below (response to  3C) 
and available funding opportunities.  
 

3 c) Does your council have any plans to install any on street charging points in the 
future?  

The County Council is undertaking a study during 2020/21 to help identify the most appropriate 
electric vehicle charging infrastructure for both its rural and urban highway networks.  County 
Council elected members will consider the outcomes of the study when completed and determine 
potential future priorities for investment  

 
Details of the County Council's plans for electric vehicle charging points can be found in the 
Nottinghamshire CC Policy Committee EV charging infrastructure report. 

 

Please feel free to pass this email on to whoever is best placed to meet this request. If any 
clarification of this request is required please do not hesitate to contact me using the contact 
details below to discuss (rather than waiting until the end of the 20-day period). 

If some parts of this request are more difficult to answer than others, or parts of this request 
exceed costs, please respond with a partial response, or release material as it becomes 
available, rather than hold up the entire request for the contested data. 

I make this request under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. My preferred format to 
receive this information is by electronic means.  

Please can you also acknowledge receipt of this email as soon as possible.  

Many thanks and I look forward to hearing from you. 

 
 

https://www.nottinghamshire.gov.uk/DMS/Document.ashx?czJKcaeAi5tUFL1DTL2UE4zNRBcoShgo=k551oJKLhjYYT4%2foW91FGGQgiTuNI8xf8Hcw306NcxXSgYa8trYXEQ%3d%3d&rUzwRPf%2bZ3zd4E7Ikn8Lyw%3d%3d=pwRE6AGJFLDNlh225F5QMaQWCtPHwdhUfCZ%2fLUQzgA2uL5jNRG4jdQ%3d%3d&mCTIbCubSFfXsDGW9IXnlg%3d%3d=hFflUdN3100%3d&kCx1AnS9%2fpWZQ40DXFvdEw%3d%3d=hFflUdN3100%3d&uJovDxwdjMPoYv%2bAJvYtyA%3d%3d=ctNJFf55vVA%3d&FgPlIEJYlotS%2bYGoBi5olA%3d%3d=NHdURQburHA%3d&d9Qjj0ag1Pd993jsyOJqFvmyB7X0CSQK=ctNJFf55vVA%3d&WGewmoAfeNR9xqBux0r1Q8Za60lavYmz=ctNJFf55vVA%3d&WGewmoAfeNQ16B2MHuCpMRKZMwaG1PaO=ctNJFf55vVA%3d
https://www.nottinghamshire.gov.uk/DMS/Document.ashx?czJKcaeAi5tUFL1DTL2UE4zNRBcoShgo=k551oJKLhjYYT4%2foW91FGGQgiTuNI8xf8Hcw306NcxXSgYa8trYXEQ%3d%3d&rUzwRPf%2bZ3zd4E7Ikn8Lyw%3d%3d=pwRE6AGJFLDNlh225F5QMaQWCtPHwdhUfCZ%2fLUQzgA2uL5jNRG4jdQ%3d%3d&mCTIbCubSFfXsDGW9IXnlg%3d%3d=hFflUdN3100%3d&kCx1AnS9%2fpWZQ40DXFvdEw%3d%3d=hFflUdN3100%3d&uJovDxwdjMPoYv%2bAJvYtyA%3d%3d=ctNJFf55vVA%3d&FgPlIEJYlotS%2bYGoBi5olA%3d%3d=NHdURQburHA%3d&d9Qjj0ag1Pd993jsyOJqFvmyB7X0CSQK=ctNJFf55vVA%3d&WGewmoAfeNR9xqBux0r1Q8Za60lavYmz=ctNJFf55vVA%3d&WGewmoAfeNQ16B2MHuCpMRKZMwaG1PaO=ctNJFf55vVA%3d


 


